
ST JUDE THE APOSTLE   SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 19th   JULY  2015 

      Parish Office open Mon to Fri 8.30am to 1pm & after all Masses on Sun Morning Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  ph 4600127 

Recently Deceased  

Eileen Sheedy                                                         

Frank Corcoran                                                 
Sarah Simmons  

      Anniversaries   

James Tighe                                                            
John & Mary Goodwin                                                  

Sinead Gallagher                                                  
Mary Flannery                                                         
Anne O’Neill                                                        
Frank Mullen                                                      
Kevin Brady                                                               
Eileen & Jim Burke                                                                                        

Mary Walsh                                                           
Anne O’Neill                                                               
Patrick O’Carroll                                                                            

                  Months Mind   

James Campbell  

 Many thanks for your support 

to   

1st Collection last weekend 
€1090 
Share                                          
€ 740 
 

Weekly Family Offering             

€ 1135 
to support the upkeep of our 
Parish  
 
 

 
Copies of Laudato Si the Pope’s 

new Encyclical Letter  are 

available to purchase in the 

Parish Office priced at €5 

The Priory Institute – Bringing 
theology home 
Theology Matters!  join our 
enthusiastic student community 
and study theology from home or in 
class  
Application deadline is 21st 

September 2015 
Phone 01 4048124 
E-Mail 
enquires@prioryinstitute.com 
Web: www.prioryinstitute.ie 
 

Are you trained to use a defibrillator? The   

Parish would like to purchase a defibrillator 

and we are looking for those 
who are trained to use one to 
put their names down on a Rota 

so we would have someone on 
hand during Daily / Weekend 

Masses and any other parish 
czactivities during the year  
if you can leave your name into the parish 

office or email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   

 
Baptism Bookings  
if you wish to book your child in to 
be baptized here in St Judes please 
note that all bookings take place on 
the 1st & 3rd Sunday of each month 
from 11am to 11.30am in Room 1 
in Parish Centre – At least one of 
the parents must be present to 
make a booking .  
 

  Computer help available for Seniors 

contact Joan0868036703 
Lourdes – Reminder is you have 

booked to travel with group from 

parish balances are now due please 

call into parish office to arrange 

final payments before the end of 

July we have just 3 twin and 3 

single rooms left if anyone is 

thinking of travelling with group p 

Toddlers World New 

Class following on the 

success of our 

Thursday morning class 

we will  have a extra 

class starting on 

Saturday mornings 

from Sat July 25th from 10.30 to 

11.45 each week Toddlers World is   

a fun interactive class for children 

aged between 4 months to 4 years 

which takes place  in Pastoral 

Centre hall  also each Thursday 

morning from 10.00  to 11.15 am  

suitable for parents, grandparents& 

carers to bond with their little ones 

and to socialise and make new 

friends drop in class no need to pre 

book phone Amanda for more 

information 086 1700806 email 

toddlersworld.dublin@gmail.com 

Sincere thanks to all who 

supported last weekends Church 

Gate Collection for St. Vincent De 

Paul which came to €1245 next 

collection will take place 11th/12th 

September  

Youth 2000 Summer Festival, Cistercian 

College, Roscrea, Co Tipperary from 

Thursday 13th Sunday 16th August. For 

young people aged 16-35, an 

opportunity not to be missed to 

experience the Catholic faith and meet 

many new people, with over 1000 young 

people from all corners of Ireland 

attending last year. The festival is 

donation only. Free buses available from 

all around Ireland. For more info and to 

book online, see 

www.youth2000.ie or phone 

01 6753690 

Reflection on Sunday's Gospel 

The Word of God Does Not Go 
on Holidays. 

16th Sunday Ordinary Time 19th 
July, 2015 

Mark 6: 30-40 

 

In this week's gospel we see the 
disciples are very excited telling 
Jesus and probably each other 
all they had done on their first 
special mission. Life was so 
hectic 'they did not even have 
time to eat.' Jesus suggests to 
them that they come away to a 
deserted place all by themselves 
and rest a while. It did not go to 
plan as the crowd were already 
gathered there because they 
were so in need of guidance. 
They were like sheep without a 
shepherd. Jesus realised their 
great need to be listened to and 
he set himself to teach them at 
some length. Lord help us to 
follow the advice of Jesus and 
listen to the need in ourselves for 
rest and nourishment but also to 
respond to the real need of 
others. 
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